
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear NDA Members, 
 
As we welcome a new year, I am inspired to reflect on the significance of your membership with the 
NDA and the vital role it plays in strengthening your community, advancing oral health in Nevada, 
and shaping the future of organized dentistry. By choosing to continue your journey with us, you 
are not only gaining access to valuable resources and support but also amplifying your influence on 
the future of our profession in Nevada and beyond. 
 
Your membership in the NDA, as part of the larger ADA network, is an investment in yourself, your 
career, and the dental community. This tripartite structure—encompassing the ADA, NDA, and local 
dental societies—ensures that your voice is represented on essential issues affecting oral health at 
both the local and national levels. 
 
As Nevada’s dental landscape continues to transform—whether through changes in patient 
demographics, evolving regulatory frameworks, or new practice models—the NDA remains 
steadfast in our commitment to support you. Together, we uphold the traditions of our field while 
responding to the unique demands of today’s patients and policies. When we unite as a community, 
our combined voice has a far greater impact. 
To support you at every stage of your career, the NDA provides a wide array of services and 
benefits, including: 
 

• Peer Review – Maintaining high standards through a fair process that serves both patients 
and practitioners. 

• Colleague Networking – Fostering connections with fellow professionals across Nevada. 
• Continuing Education – Offering accessible learning opportunities tailored to your needs. 
• Advocacy – Championing your interests on local, state, and national fronts. 
• Exclusive Member Discounts – Helping you save on essential resources, from insurance to 

supplies and beyond. 
 

We also encourage you to make an impact by joining an NDA Council. This is a unique opportunity 
to contribute to the future of the NDA and collaborate with dedicated colleagues who share your 
passion for the profession. 
Thank you for your dedication to your patients and the dental community. Your commitment is 
visible in the work you do, and we are proud to support you. 
As we look ahead to 2025, we invite you to renew your membership and stand with us as we work 
toward a stronger future for dentistry. At the NDA, we are here for you—today, tomorrow, and 
always. 
 
 
Sincerely 
Marianna Kacyra 
Executive Director, Nevada Dental Association 
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